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Message from the Headteacher 

Dear Parents/Carers,    

A big thank you for all your donations for our Harvest Festival this week. It has been 

lovely to watch each one, with children singing beautifully and sharing their pictures 

and facts about harvest. We have arranged for the School Council to take the food 

donations to the Black Country Foodbank next week. The School Council will also have 

the opportunity to have a tour of the warehouse and to speak to a member of staff and 

ask them questions about where the food donations will be sent. 

Last week, we raised £275.73 for MacMillan – a big thank you for the donations of 

cakes and biscuits and for sending in money to buy them. This is a fantastic amount of 

money raised for this wonderful charity.  

A reminder that school will be closed on Monday (9th October) to enable staff to attend 

Mr Binek’s funeral. School will reopen as normal on Tuesday 10th October.  

Next week, we have invited a company to come in and teach children about Black 

History. They will be providing some workshops for the children on Thursday and 

Friday. We will display some of the work that the children complete for parents/carers 

to look at during the parents’ evenings.  

As always, if you have any questions, please get in touch either by phone or email. 

Have a lovely weekend. Many thanks, Jon Stevens.  

Information 

  Dates for your Diary  

Monday 9th October – School 

Closed 

Tuesday 24th & Wednesday 25th 

October – Parents’ Evening 

Monday 30th October – Friday 3rd 

November – Half Term  

Last Day of Autumn Term – 

Friday 22nd December at 2pm 

Monday 8th January 2024 – Staff 

INSET Day – School Closed 

Tuesday 9th January 2024 – Start of 

the Spring Term 

Monday 12th – Friday 16th February 

– Half Term 

Friday 22nd March – End of Spring 

Term 

 

 

Clubs for the Autumn Term 

Monday – KS1 LittleThink Club - £3 per 

session. Y5/6 Multi sports Club - Free 

Wednesday – Y1-4 Multi Sports Club - £6 

for the half term. Yoga Club for Y2 & Y3 

£1.50 per session. KS2 LittleThink Club - 

£3 per session. 

Thursday - Yoga Club for Y4,Y5 &Y6 - 

£1.50 per session.  

 
House Points – This week’s winners are: Water 

Air 

3308 

Earth 

3355 

Fire 

3331 

Water 

3388 

Reminder! 

When dropping off and collecting your child 

from school, please remember to park 

considerately, so that other cars are also 

able to park and get by. 

Also, if your child brings a bike to school, 

please remind them not to cycle on the 

playground. Thank you.  

 

Attendance 

Class RM – 90%                                    

Class RB – 91%                               

Class 1B – 94%                                            

Class 1/2Le – 99%                                           

Class 2L – 96%                                             

Class 3/4B – 95%                                          

Class 3/4CS – 94%                                          

Class 3/4F – 91%                                                

Class 5/6B – 89%                                        

Class 5/6K – 83%                                        

Class 5/6N – 91% 

Total attendance for this week 

is: 92%   

 Well done to class 1/2Le for 99% 

attendance this week.  
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